
CALLING ALL

T he NPMHU Arthur
S. Vallone application
process is under way.

NPMHU is now accepting appli-
cations for scholarships to be
paid during the 2024-2025 years.
We are calling on Mail Handlers
& their families to take advan-
tage of these funds available at
zero expense just the short time
needed to apply. Applications
are available for download
on the NPMHU website at
www.npmhu.org.

Each NPMHU Region has been
granted up to three scholarship
awards in the amount of $1,000

each, renewable by the recipi-
ent for up to four years or until
the completion of the students
undergraduate or trade school
degree, whichever occurs first for
a maximum of $4,000 per recipi-
ent over four years.

 As we continue to navigate
through these tough times, we
recognize that ALL Mail Handlers
are providing an essential service.
Whether you or a family member
is heading to Community College,
a traditional 4-year institution or
trade school the National Postal
Mail Handlers Union want you
to know that we are here for

you and can offer some relief to
help absorb the cost of higher
education.

Also available to Mail Handlers
and their families is the Union
Plus Scholarship. Thre Union
Plus Scholarship has awarded
more than $5.4 million to stu-
dents of working families who
want to begin or continue their
post-secondary education.
The application deadline for
the Union Plus Scholarship is
January 31, 2024. Information
and application for the Union
Plus Scholarship can be found at
https://www.unionplus.org/
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